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SPRINGFIELD – January 19, 2017. The Illinois Department of Insurance today announced the following 
disciplinary actions: 
 
 
Suspensions: 
 
Xavier Gaters, Dolton – Insurance producer license suspended effective October 6, 2016.  Mr. Gaters 
had been licensed to sell life insurance since 2015.  The suspension was based on a certification from 
the Department of Revenue and that Mr. Gaters has failed to pay state income tax, penalties, and 
interest and file a return due to the Department of Revenue. 
 
 
Denials: 
 
In addition to the disciplinary actions listed above, the Department denied a license to the following 
individual in September of 2016: 
 
Nedahl Abu-nada (Public Adjuster) 
 
 
The Department also denied a license to the following individual in November of 2016: 
 
Spencer Pierce  (Insurance Producer) 
 
 
More Information: 
 
The Department’s mission is to protect consumers by providing assistance and information, by 
efficiently regulating the insurance industry’s market behavior and financial solvency, and by fostering a 
competitive insurance marketplace. The Illinois Department of Insurance assists consumers with all 
insurance complaints, including health, auto, life, and homeowner. Consumers in need of information or 
assistance should visit the Departments website at insurance.illinois.gov or call our toll-free hotline at 
(866) 445-5364.  
 
For individual disciplinary orders, please visit  
http://insurance2.illinois.gov/applications/DirectorsOrders/. 
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